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There really is no need for any changes in the area unless it would be to remove the existing
roads and return them to near as possible original appearance.
 
Any considered increase in existing traffic will soon be irrelevant as it will not be long before only
the very wealthy will be able to afford petrol as is the assumed intention of manipulating the
continued rises in oil prices.
 
There is no reason why the existing roads that surround the extreme perimeter of the heritage
area could not be widened
 
Disturbing the area in any way and especially underground risks disturbing the ley lines and the
energies that flow though them as their importance is not yet knon to us we should disturb them
until we fully understand why the site was chosen for Stonehenge and what purpose the ley lines
serve
 
Also iof you really want to change the area do not do so until you have held a referendum and
give the whole of the UK population a chance to express their choice about changing an area
that belongs to and has belonged to the population of this country for thousands of years.  I for
one say it is not upto the decision of a few bureaucrats and petty officials to affect something
that belongs to nearly 70 million people.
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